
From: Mary Jane Duffy <MDuffy@walpolecoop.com>

Date: May 13, 2014 at 9:14:53 AM EDT

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from May 10

Hi Dianna,

I would like to say how happy we were with Paul’s performance. He was a true 

professional and  extremely helpful. I gave him blue  Hawaiian punch, lemonade and 

vodka and asked him to make some punch and some without vodka and he did a 

fantastic job!!!  Everyone loved the punch. He had the whole bar area set up before 

I knew it without any direction from me. He was a big help. And when the party was 

over he had it all cleaned up, before I knew it, and that was so helpful. I think he 

even helped with the total clean up. He’s a great guy! I have to say I wasn’t happy 

with having to hire a bartender at first, but so  glad he was there. It truly left me with 

no worries about the drinks. Tell him thanks again and I will be recommending your 

company to my friends and family.

 

Mary Jane Duffy

BSA/AML Administrator

Walpole Cooperative Bank

982 Main St

Walpole MA 02081

508-660-6578

mduffy@walpolecoop.com


